ARLINGTON PARK NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION, INC (APNA, Inc)

APNA, Inc. General Meeting

Date: July 26, 2022 Time: 5:30-7:00pm.

Location: Arlington Park Recreation Center Gym

Board Members Present: Virginia Hoffman, President, Director. Flo Entler, Vice President, Director. Rob Grant, Treasurer, Director. Barbara Justiz, Secretary, Director. Mary Pryce, Assistant Secretary, Director. Michael James, Assistant Treasurer, Director.

Absent: Fred Sassen, Director.

Approximately 40 attendees in total.

Minutes of June, 28, 2022 approved.

Grant Proposal: Application for Grant was explained in detail by Treasurer Rob Grant and allowed for questions. After presentation, a vote was taken to approve Grant as described. Grant was approved by APNA members.

Remainder of meeting was dedicated to candidates running for City Commission. All six attended: Jen Ahearn-Koch, Dan Lobeck, Debbie Trice, Sheldon Rich, Terrill Salem, Carl Shoffstall. Opening statements were followed by in-depth Question and Answer period conducted by Virginia Hoffman and closing statements by each candidate. Topics such as community character, revisions to density laws, affordable housing, airport expansion were posed to candidates.

Meeting officially adjourned by Virginia Hoffman at 7:00pm.

Respectfully submitted: Barbara Justiz, Secretary.